
There are no better stewards of a resource than those who's very livelihoods and families depend on 
that resource, yet those very stewards have been ignored and excluded from the conversation. 
 
I write to encourage a NO on SB1520, though I write with a heavy heart knowing legislators will not 
listen and will instead fill the chambers with pink haired "activists" who complain about the farts of cows 
while wearing leather shoes, who complain of loggers while wiping their butts with toilet paper....or by 
legislators who pass paper straw laws while simultaneously shutting down the timber industry,  or who 
print multiple copies of worthless Bills every single day, yet don't see the connection. 
 
You're not saving the environment, you're letting Billionaires pay to pollute just to put more money in 
legislators pockets while destroying the very manner in which several Oregonians feed their families! 
 
Vote No! 
 


